THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 5, 1988

Dear Mr. Ujifusa:

I want to extend my greetings and best wishes to the Japanese American Citizens League's 30th Biennial Convention. It has been my honor as President to work with you to bind up and heal a wound in the history of our beloved country.

The enactment of H.R. 442 will close a sad chapter in American history in a way that reaffirms America's commitment to the preservation of liberty and justice for all.

I wish you a productive and enjoyable gathering.

Sincerely,

Ronald Reagon

Mr. Grant Ujifusa Nendels University Plaza 400 Northeast 45th Seattle, Washington 98105